
 
 
Head Start/VPK Weekly Distance Learning:  5/25/2020 TO 5/29/2020 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

LANGUAGE ARTS 
Creative Curriculum 

Trees Study 
Investigation 5&6 

 

 

HOLIDAY 
 
How tall? 
Measure your child 
using a piece of 
string, yarn, or 
measuring tape. 
Count out how tall 
they are in inches. 
Measure any siblings 
and other family 
members, and 
compare their sizes 
to each other. Talk 
about what happens 
when we grow and 
what  changes take 
place. When we are 
little, we can’t  reach 
the sink. When we 
grow up, we can do 
more. Make a list of 
things babies and 
preschoolers do, and 
things they might do 
when they get older. 
 
Read aloud: Maple 
https://youtu.be/OgN5
4ypz0Ik 
 

5 Little Monkeys 
Dramatic Story 
Retelling  
Materials: 
-Brown paper bag 
-Glue stick 
-Brown marker or 
crayon  
-scissors 
Monkey puppet 
template: 
https://drive.google.
com/open?id=1zEq
Nz9066h9VgytqQh2
v3RIsm9GgymqZ 
If you do not have 
these resources you 
can also use a paper 
plate. 
 
Sing 5 Little Monkeys 
with your child. 
Explain that you will 
retell 5 Little monkeys 
using your puppet. Be 
sure to include a 
clear beginning, 
middle, and end and 
relate the events in a 
consistent sequence. 
Demonstrate how 

Read aloud:  
“When the Monkeys 
Came Back" 
https://www.youtub
e.com/watch?v=6AN
dXx5KL9A 
Peanut Butter 
-Sandwich Monkey  
 

Ingredients:  
- Peanut Butter 
- Raisins 
- 2 slices of bread 
-1 banana  

 

 
1. For the face, top 
the bottom of one 
slice of bread with 
half of another slice 
of bread that you’ve 
cut in a curved line. 
2. For the ears, take 
the remaining half of 
the second slice of 

Squirrels in Trees: 
Invite your child  to 
pretend to be 
squirrels playing in 
the trees. Use 
positional words to 
tell the "squirrels" 
where to run next, 
e.g., behind the tree, 
in front of the tree, or 
next to the tree. 
 
Read aloud: Pablo's 
Tree 
https://youtu.be/cSPh
2FKSF_I 
 
After listening to the 
story, ask your child 
to retell the story. If 
they have trouble, 
ask questions to help 
(what happened 
next? Who did...?).  
 
 
Kindergarten 
Readiness 
Find the letter sound. 
Use a cereal box. 
Tell your child to find 

What can we do 
with parts of trees? 
What things are 
made from wood? 
-Using a camera, 
take a “picture walk” 
with your child.  You 
can go outside, stay 
inside or do both. 
Have your child find 
things made from 
wood and take a 
picture. If only a 
portion of something 
is made from wood, 
ask your child to 
identify that part and 
tell you why they 
think that. 
- After you have 
collected several 
pictures, go back 
through them with 
another family 
member and have 
your child point out 
and describe 
everything they 
found. 
 
 

https://youtu.be/OgN54ypz0Ik
https://youtu.be/OgN54ypz0Ik
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1zEqNz9066h9VgytqQh2v3RIsm9GgymqZ
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1zEqNz9066h9VgytqQh2v3RIsm9GgymqZ
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1zEqNz9066h9VgytqQh2v3RIsm9GgymqZ
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1zEqNz9066h9VgytqQh2v3RIsm9GgymqZ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6ANdXx5KL9A
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6ANdXx5KL9A
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6ANdXx5KL9A
https://youtu.be/cSPh2FKSF_I
https://youtu.be/cSPh2FKSF_I


Kindergarten 
Readiness 
Using small paper 
plates (if you don’t 
have any, plain paper 
will work), write one 
letter of your child’s 
name on each plate. 
Place plates in 
random order on the 
floor and call out a 
letter. Have your child 
step on that letter. Go 
through all the letters 
of your child’s name. 
Have them put their 
letters in order. 
Switch it up and call 
out the letter sound 
and have them find 
that letter. Also, give 
them a chance to be 
the “caller” and they 
can ask a sibling to 
step and find the 
letter. Continue until 
they have spelled out 
their name or they 
lose interest. Play 
again another day. 
Also can be played 
outside. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

and when to use the 
props. 
 
Read aloud: 
“When the Monkeys 
came back” 
 
https://www.youtube.
com/watch?v=6ANdX
x5KL9A 
 
 
 
Kindergarten 
Readiness 
Super Duper Writing 
box. 
Invite your child to 
write or draw by using 
new writing materials. 
Create their own 
writing area with 
paper and writing 
materials.  
 
Example- 
construction paper, 
cool pens, 
feathers,different 
colored markers.  
 
Introduce new 
vocabulary words and 
have your child write 
them. Make greeting 
cards.Have your child 
make a pretend menu 
writing a couple of 

bread, cut out two 
small circles and then 
cut the circles in half 
with a curved line. 
Then top each ear 
with half a slice of 
banana and place 
them next to the first 
slice of bread to 
create ears. 
3. Add peanut butter 
as desired and use 
raisins to make the 
eyes, nose and 
mouth. 
 
Read aloud:  
“When the Monkeys 
Came Back" 
https://www.youtube.
com/watch?v=6ANdX
x5KL9A 
 
 
Kindergarten 
Readiness 
Rainbow Name 
Materials: 
Paper and crayons, 
markers or colored 
pencils. 
1. Have your child 
write their name 
(assist if needed with 
hand over hand) 
using a different color 
for each letter of their 
name. 

& point to the letter 
that makes the/?/ 
sound. For example 
the /t/ sound. 
If they can not identify 
it with just the 
beginning sound tell 
them a word that 
starts with that letter. 
Such as /t/ /t/ tip toe 
 

Read aloud: A Tree is 
For…. 
https://youtu.be/eQcp
GNCS_Xw 
 
 
Kindergarten 
Readiness: Using 
the story The Three 
Little Pigs as a guide, 
talk about the 
different materials 
used to build the 
houses. Talk about 
how the wolf blew 
over two houses that 
were not sturdy 
(strong). Using 
crayons, markers or 
pencils, have your 
child draw a sturdy 
(strong) house that 
would not blow over. 
If you have them, use 
craft sticks and glue 
to build a 
3-dimensional house. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6ANdXx5KL9A
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6ANdXx5KL9A
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6ANdXx5KL9A
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6ANdXx5KL9A
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6ANdXx5KL9A
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6ANdXx5KL9A
https://youtu.be/eQcpGNCS_Xw
https://youtu.be/eQcpGNCS_Xw


 
 
 
 
 
 
 

different words for 
food and drawing a 
picture next to them.  
 
 

2. Ask your child to 
repeat after you each 
letter in their name 
and its sound. 
3. Point a letter and 
give them a word that 
begins with that letter. 
4. Ask your child if 
they know another 
word that begins with 
that same letter. 
. 

   

          MATH  

 
Creative 

Curriculum: 
       Tree Study 
    Investigation #5 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HOLIDAY 
 

M06 Tallying  
Invite the children to 
learn about tallying. 
Explain that tallying is 
a way to count and 
keep track of 
information.  Discuss 
with your child what 
they would like to 
count by making tally 
marks on a piece of 
paper. Here are a few 
examples: “How 
many kinds of  trees 
can you see 
outside?” “How 
many people in our 
house like vanilla ice 
cream, how many like 
chocolate, how many 
like strawberry?”How 
many circles can you 

M19- which has 
more?  

Invite your child  to 
join you in a counting 
and comparing 
game. Display two 
bags with different 
numbers of items 
inside the bag, 
1-10,1-20. For 
example: 5 in one 
bag and 12 in 
another bag.Ask your 
child to predict which 
of the two chosen 
bags contains more 
objects.Talk about 
the words more and 
fewer as they 

M56 Where is the 
beanbag? 
 

 
Practice throwing a 
beanbag in a basket 
with your child. Ask 
them where the 
beanbag landed, 
example: in the 
basket, beside the 
basket, next to, 
behind, in front of, 
etc. Now roll out a 
long piece of paper 
or grab some chalk 
and write on the 
sidewalk. Now draw a 
large circle on the 
paper or sidewalk, 

M07 Ice Cubes- 
Materials: 10-12 large 
ice cubes of the same 
size (use paper cups 
or plastic containers), 
brown paper or 
paper towels, small 
cups or bowls, 
measuring tools(ruler, 
measuring cup, timer, 
or scale.  
 Invite your child to 
join you in a 
discussion about 
observation. Explain 
that scientists are 
observers. Observing 
means watching 
something closely 
and noticing things. 
Tell the children to 
pretend they are 
scientists who 
observe ice cubes. 

M93 Count and 
trace   
Materials: Paper, 
Pencil. 
Introduce the tracing 
material and numeral 
cards to your child. 
Point out the numeral 
on each card, tracing 
it with your finger. 
Explain that the 
numeral tells or 
shows “how many”. 
Ex. “This is the 
number 2. I wonder 
what we have two of. 
How many eyes do 
you have? That’s 
right, two!. After 
talking about the 
numeral cards, have a 
child choose a card 
from the set of cards. 
Show the card to 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MATH  

 
Creative 

Curriculum: 
       Tree Study 
    Investigation #5 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

find in the house, 
how many squares 
can you find, how 
many rectangles can 
you find, how many 
triangles can you 
find?” You may need 
to show your child 
what a tally mark 
looks like. Next, 
invite your child to 
add up the totals for 
each category and 
compare them. Invite 
your child to play a 
game. Explain they 
can pretend to be a 
surveyor, whose job it 
is to make the marks 
on the paper, then 
count and compare 
the totals at the end. 
Let them explore this 
activity as long as 
they are interested. 
 

examine the bags. 

Have conversations 
with your child,for 
example"We can 
predict that one bag 
has many objects, 
and the other bag 
has only a few 
objects. Let's see 
how else we can 
compare them."Invite 
your child to write 
his/her prediction on 
a piece of paper of 
how many items each 
bag might have. 
 
Recite the following 
rhyme: 
More, fewer, the 
same,Which will it 
be?Line them 
up,Then we'll see. 

Invite your child to 
put the items from 
the bags in two 
different lines and 
count how many 
items are in each 
line.Write the number 
on a piece of paper 
of how many items 
were there. Compare 
it with your 
prediction.Have 
conversations about: 

have your child throw 
the bean bag and 
mark an X where it 
lands.  Now use 
those positional 
words (in, next to, 
beside, in front of, 
behind, beside, far 
away, etc) to tell 
where the beanbags 
landed. Have fun! 
 
Materials: beanbags 
or small balls, large 
sheets of paper or 
sidewalk and chalk 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Place one ice cube 
on a brown paper or 
a paper towel in front 
of them. Ask 
questions that 
prompt the child to 
describe the ice 
cubes and talk about 
what happens when 
they are left out of 
the freezer. “What 
can you tell me about 
this ice cube? Do we 
know what it feels 
like without even 
touching it?” “What 
will happen if we 
leave this ice cube on 
the table? What will 
happen if we put it 
back in the freezer? 
Show the child the 
different measuring 
tools and talk about 
how each one can be 
used. Now have your 
child observe and 
measure ice melting. 
Offer suggestions 
about how to 
measure, but 
encourage the 
children to think of 
other ways to 
measure the ice as it 
melts. The child can 
measure the changes 
in size of the ice as it 

your child. Name the 
numeral as you trace 
it with your finger. 
Point out the set of 
dots at the bottom of 
the card and remind 
them that the 
numeral tells how 
many dots are on the 
card.  
Explain that they are 
going to be making 
prints on their paper. 
Choose a card and 
demonstrate how to 
count the correct 
number of items to 
match the number on 
the card. 
Ex. “ My card has the 
number 1 on it. That 
means I am going to 
choose one item to 
trace onto the 
paper”. 
Encourage your child 
to join the 
experience. They can 
participate in 
conversations and 
observe other 
children.  



 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

which bag had more 
items?,which bag had 
fewer items?,how do 
you know? How many 
would we need to 
add to have an equal 
number of items?" 

Repeat the 
comparison process 
activity changing the 
number of items in 
each bag.

 

melts over time, or 
the changes in the 
size of the water spot 
as well as the height 
of the ice cube as it 
melts.  
 

 
 

 
Video-Math Lesson: 
Of the week 
https://www.youtube.
com/watch?v=P81o6
orc7o4&list=PLn3-1d
CtpLbUQRJ-sjNYPuix
EPWMA_EfC 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

GROSS MOTOR 

HOLIDAY 
 

Music and 
Movement: 

Frogs on a log: 
 

https://youtu.be/VQ
TVrxj4l6o 

Animal movement: 
 

Use these image 
cards to play a 

Action Patterns: 
 

1. Invite the children 
to join you in a 

Pom Pom Hockey: 

The child uses a 
homemade hockey 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=P81o6orc7o4&list=PLn3-1dCtpLbUQRJ-sjNYPuixEPWMA_EfC
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=P81o6orc7o4&list=PLn3-1dCtpLbUQRJ-sjNYPuixEPWMA_EfC
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=P81o6orc7o4&list=PLn3-1dCtpLbUQRJ-sjNYPuixEPWMA_EfC
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=P81o6orc7o4&list=PLn3-1dCtpLbUQRJ-sjNYPuixEPWMA_EfC
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=P81o6orc7o4&list=PLn3-1dCtpLbUQRJ-sjNYPuixEPWMA_EfC
https://youtu.be/VQTVrxj4l6o
https://youtu.be/VQTVrxj4l6o


Use these videos to 
get your child 
moving and 

learning about the 4 
seasons. 

 
https://youtu.be/Iisj

2kTZIFs 
 

https://youtu.be/_B
kkzF9z4-g 

Balance on log 
(made of 3-6 inch 
wide brown/tan 

paper or paper bag; 
use song, “Five 
Little Speckled 

Frogs”.  Stand in 
“log” in line with 
family members. 
1st person in line 

hops off at point in 
song.  The line of 
people move up 

log, so that 
everyone gets a 

turn to jump off log. 
You can change 

the number of frogs 
depending on how 
many members are 

in a family.  You 
can decorate frogs 

and logs with 
speckles from 

markers or crayons. 

movement game 
with your child.  

 

 

 

game that repeats 
body movements to 
create patterns. 
Perform a simple 
pattern, such as 
clap, stomp, clap, 
stomp, at least five 
times. Invite the 
children to join as 
you continue the 
pattern. 
"I'll keep clapping 
and stomping the 
pattern. You can 
clap and stomp with 
me." 

2. Next, have the 
children act out the 
pattern as you 
name the action. 

Ready? Jump, 
touch your nose, 
jump, touch your 
nose." 

3. Invite your child 
to create other 
patterns. Continue 
as long as the 

stick, broom, swifter 
or noodle, you can 
be creative with 
what you choose to 
use. Move the pom 
poms from one 
area to inside the 
goal area. The goal 
area will be a 
square that can be 
created with blue 
painters tape. Make 
it a challenge and 
have siblings join. 
Who can collect the 
most pom poms 
into their square! 
The game is over 
once all pieces are 
collected into the 
goals. If you do not 
have pom poms 
other things that 
you can use are 
cheerios or popcorn 
kernels. 

 

 

https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2FIisj2kTZIFs&data=02%7C01%7Cmegan.manrique%40keysschools.com%7C22c41ddfb2534561839608d7fe4cd4b7%7C986c4bcaa6704966820688547840978e%7C0%7C0%7C637257478251321004&sdata=yr1FT1VjVomIW1mFBHJYvynrhLDl6xzQ%2Fec3ro0Mj%2Fg%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2FIisj2kTZIFs&data=02%7C01%7Cmegan.manrique%40keysschools.com%7C22c41ddfb2534561839608d7fe4cd4b7%7C986c4bcaa6704966820688547840978e%7C0%7C0%7C637257478251321004&sdata=yr1FT1VjVomIW1mFBHJYvynrhLDl6xzQ%2Fec3ro0Mj%2Fg%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2F_BkkzF9z4-g&data=02%7C01%7Cmegan.manrique%40keysschools.com%7C22c41ddfb2534561839608d7fe4cd4b7%7C986c4bcaa6704966820688547840978e%7C0%7C0%7C637257478251331003&sdata=n%2F9wpMWnxx07s%2FjJHkiKsVBHCRWFuQegyOD2KyP0qsI%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2F_BkkzF9z4-g&data=02%7C01%7Cmegan.manrique%40keysschools.com%7C22c41ddfb2534561839608d7fe4cd4b7%7C986c4bcaa6704966820688547840978e%7C0%7C0%7C637257478251331003&sdata=n%2F9wpMWnxx07s%2FjJHkiKsVBHCRWFuQegyOD2KyP0qsI%3D&reserved=0


activity interests 
and engages your 
child.  

 

FINE ARTS 

HOLIDAY 
 

4 Seasons Tree 
Craft: 

Fold a sheet of 
paper into 4 

squares. Help your 
child make a tree 

trunk and branches 
in each square. 

Then talk with them 
about how each 

tree should look in 
each season and 

decorate! 

 

“Pablo’s Tree”: 
 
https://youtu.be/-Ux
EGpLrOF8 

After listening to the 
story, Pablo’s Tree, 
make a tree out of 
paper or recycled 
items (anything 
around the house). 
Decorate the tree 
with items/pictures 
that are unique to 
your child.  Draw 
pictures or cut from 
books/magazines/n
ewspapers.  Use 
paint, markers, or 
crayons to make 
the tree look extra 
special with your 
child. 

 

Plant Snack Time: 
 

Use health 
ingredients you 
have at home to 

make a plant with 
your child. Talk 

about the different 
parts of the plant, 

you can even label 
them. Then enjoy, 

yum! 
 

 

Musical Nature: 
 

Make a xylophone 
using twigs 

collected on your 
nature walks, Break 

them into pieces 
and sort from 

smallest to longest, 
you may also paint 

the sticks. Glue 
them down on a 

rectangle piece of 
hard cardboard. 

Use a spoon as a 
drumstick and let’s 
make some music! 

 

 

Fluffy Cloud Dough: 
 

1 Cup Hair 
Conditioner  

2 Cups of Corn 
Starch 

Optional: Food 
Coloring and Glitter  

After this is all 
mixed together you 
can create letters or 
shapes or create a 
pretend bake sale. 
Store in a plastic 

bag in a cool place 
so you can reuse 
your fluffy cloud 

dough. 

 

https://youtu.be/-UxEGpLrOF8
https://youtu.be/-UxEGpLrOF8


 

 

SCIENCE 

HOLIDAY 
Magic Milk 
 
You will need: 
-Milk 
-Dish or Pan 
- Food Coloring 
-Dish Soap 
-Qtip 

Moon Dough 
 
Materials: 
-1 cup of corn starch 
-½ cup of conditioner 
-food coloring if 
available 
 
Mix together and it is 
just like playdough 

Pepper and Soap fun 
 
*Supplies needed* 
Big dish, water, 
pepper and Dish 
soap 
 

Magic Water Flower 
 
Materials needed: 
-Paper 
-Scissors 
-Plate 
-Crayons 
-Tablespoon 
 
Steps: 

Paper bag puppets 
Materials: 
A paper bag and 
crayons or colored 
pencils 
Instructions:  Make 
your bag appear flat 
on the table as 
shown in the picture 



 
 
1. Pour milk into a 
dish or pan 
2. Drop food coloring 
droplets randomly in 
the milk (multiple 
colors works great!) 

 
3. Dab qtip into a 
drop of dish soap 
4. Gently touch the 
qtip (soap end) into 
the milk and watch it 
spread around  

 
5. Take out qtip and 
poke into different 
areas of the dip to 
continue watching 
the colors move 
around 
Video: 
https://pin.it/7u9Pbg

and slime combined! 

 

 
Steps- 

1. Almost fill 
dish with 
water  

2. Shake 
pepper 
throughout 
the dish 

3. Put Pointer 
finger tip in 
bowl, see 
how the 
pepper sticks 
to the finger 

4. Now on that 
same finger 
DAB some 
dish soap 

5. Finally use 
that same 
finger and 
place in the 
middle of the 
dish and 
watch the 
pepper 
SPREAD 

https://www.youtube.
com/watch?v=vBHeV
yfUt0U 

 

1. Draw a small 
flower on the 
paper 

2. Color and cut 
out the 
flower 

3. Fold petals of 
the flower 
into the 
center 

4. Pour a 
tablespoon 
of water into 
the plate 

5. Place the 
flower into 
the water 

6. Now watch 
as the flower 
expand 

 
https://youtu.be/EFLr
TVrNGus 

 
Choose any color of 
your choice and draw 
eyes, nose, mouth, 
you can also add hair 
and make it be any 
character or animal of 
your choice. 
While doing this 
activity you can count 
with your child how 
many eyes, the shape 
of the mouth. 

when you're done 
insert your hand 
inside the bag and 
talk as you move the 
upper flap of the 
bag. 
You can name your 
puppet any way you 
please and have fun 
with this activity. 
The puppet is made 
of a paper bag that 

https://pin.it/7u9Pbga
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vBHeVyfUt0U
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vBHeVyfUt0U
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vBHeVyfUt0U
https://youtu.be/EFLrTVrNGus
https://youtu.be/EFLrTVrNGus


a comes from a tree 
and the colored 
pencils are made of 
wood that also 
comes from a tree. 

SOCIAL & 
EMOTIONAL 

Managing Anger 
Video Lesson 1:  

https://bit.ly/SSEarl
yLearningWT17D1 

● Feeling 
angry is 
natural, but 
hurtful,mean 
behaviors 
are not 
okay. 

● Your body 
lets you 
know when 
you’re 
angry. 

● Learning to 
relax calms 
you down. 

 

Video Lesson 2: 
https://bit.ly/SSEarl
yLearningWT17D2 

 
Ask your child 
about the photos. • 
Point to the 
left-hand photo and 
ask: What do you 
see in this photo? • 
How is Kenny 
feeling? (Angry.) • 
How can you tell? 
(His gritted teeth. 
His frown. His 
clenched fists.) • 
Point to the 
right-hand photo 
and ask: What do 
you see in this 
photo? (Taking 
belly breaths.) 

 

Video Lesson 3: 
https://bit.ly/SSEarl
yLearningWT17D3 
 

 

When I Feel Angry 
https://youtu.be/hLir

-9eT9dI 
 
 
 

When I’m Feeling 
Angry 

https://youtu.be/Wy
13wXb0X30 

 

Mindfulness 
https://youtu.be/Wh

oIeqDJM6E 
 
 
 
 

Yoga 
https://youtu.be/iS_

B6JhIpsg 
 

 

https://pin.it/7u9Pbga
https://bit.ly/SSEarlyLearningWT17D1
https://bit.ly/SSEarlyLearningWT17D1
https://bit.ly/SSEarlyLearningWT17D2
https://bit.ly/SSEarlyLearningWT17D2
https://bit.ly/SSEarlyLearningWT17D3
https://bit.ly/SSEarlyLearningWT17D3
https://youtu.be/hLir-9eT9dI
https://youtu.be/hLir-9eT9dI
https://youtu.be/Wy13wXb0X30
https://youtu.be/Wy13wXb0X30
https://youtu.be/WhoIeqDJM6E
https://youtu.be/WhoIeqDJM6E
https://youtu.be/iS_B6JhIpsg
https://youtu.be/iS_B6JhIpsg

